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Pleasure skating ice rink and warming house at Bayfront Park opening Saturday, January 11

 

[DULUTH, MN] The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation division will open the Bayfront Park Warming
House and pleasure skating ice rink Saturday, January 11. A limited quantity of ice skates will be
available during operating hours to the public at no cost to Bayfront skaters. Board games and art
supplies will be available in the warming house. 

 

The park’s recreational curling rink will also be available for play during operating hours.  

 

The Bayfront Park Warming House will be open seven days a week, with operating hours as follows:

 3:00 pm to 7:00 pm Monday through Friday

12:00 pm to 7:00pm Saturday

10:00 am to 2:00 pm Sunday.

 

Cancellations and schedule changes will be posted on the Duluth Parks and Recreation website and
social media pages.
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